
ANNOUNCEMENTS– June 10,  2018 
                           
                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 

here for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply learn-
ing more about our church, please join us Sunday, September 16th 

for our Discovering Northwood Class at 10:45 in Room 4 of the 
Christian Education Building.   
 
Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent 
care in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school 
hour. Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and 
picking up your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders 
with in the racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If 
you need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages  
7-12 are available in the Narthex. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater
NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Transportation Ministry 
Northwood provides transportation for those who 

need it to and from the 11:00 AM worship service. 

Call  the church office, 796-8090, before noon on 

Fridays to reserve a seat on the van. 

Cedarkirk-All Church Retreat 
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 19-
21, 2018.  Poster and brochures can be found on the bulletin 
board directly across from the kitchen. Deposits with room re-
quests are being accepted. Sign up early for best choice of 
rooms! Questions, contact Jeanne Stephen at Jeanneeste-
phen@gmail.com 

Summer Music Camp 
Save the date!  The annual NPC summer music camp will be Au-
gust 6-10 (week before school starts) from 9-12:00 each day. This is 
open to all children rising into 3rd grade thru those rising into 6th 
grade.  There will be auditions coming up soon.  The cost for the 
week is $40.  Please contact Stephanie Carson at 796-8090, or email 
stephanie@northwoodpc.org to get on the list!! 

Alternative Gift for Father’s Day 
Are you challenged to find a meaningful, affordable present for a 
very special man?  Consider an Alternative Gift!  For as little as $5 
Church World Service will send mosquito netting, tools, a blanket 
or other life-saving equipment to a family in need.  The women of 
Lydia Circle will be in the Narthex between worship services   
TODAY to record your gift and help you select a lovely 
card.  Think how pleased your wonderful guy will be to know you 
have helped someone in his honor!  Questions?  Contact Barbara 
Englehart (727-791-4648 or waspfifinel la@yahoo.com).  

Guest Organist 
We welcome as guest organist today, Mr. Mark Prater.  Mark is a 
retired Clearwater organist who was for many years Organist/
Choir Director at First Presbyterian Church in Brandon.  Tom 
Huffman is in Leesburg preparing for this week’s Fellowship Mu-
sic Workshop. 

Northwood Photo Group 
Please join us for our regular monthly meeting of Northwood 
Photo Group, Tuesday, June 12th at 7:00 p.m. in rooms 13-15 here 
at Northwood Presbyterian Church. If you’re interested in photog-
raphy, you’re invited whether you’re a beginner of expert! Ques-
tions? Contact David Lawrence at david@primeimagesinc.com or 
Curtis Krueger at curtis.krueger@gmail.com. 
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    Youth Ministry 
 

This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
Sunday, June 10:                       9:30 A.M.         Worship  
Sunday, June 10—June 15                           Summer Music workshop 
 
Volunteers Needed 
 Game Night June 22nd (1 adult) 
 H.S Game night June 29th (1 adult) 
 
Upcoming Events 
 Ice Cream Soda Mixer- Wednesday, June 20th 6:00-7:00 P.M. 
 Game Night– June 22nd 7:00-10:00 P.M. 
 Middle School Mission Trip– June 24th-29th 
 High School Game Night– (9-12 graders) June 29th 7:00-10:00 P.M. 

Hurricane Season Deacons Ministry 
The Hurricane Ministry of our church’s Board of Deacons assists 
members in need of temporary housing during hurricanes or se-
vere tropical storms.  If you are able to share your home with 
members-in-need, please contact Eleanor Cicerchi at ecicer-
chi@gmail.com or 607-382-1781.  If emailing, please use the subject 
“Hurricane Volunteer”.  Please include your name, address, phone 
n u m be r ,  em a i l  ad d r es s ,  nu m be r  o f  p e o p l e  y o u  c a n  
accommodate, and whether you have pets. 

Fellowship Music Workshop 
Nearly 50 adults and youth from Northwood will be leaving today 
for the week long FL Fellowship Music Workshop that the kids call 
Music Camp.  There will be ample opportunities for music making 
from singing, ringing bells, playing instruments, drumming and 
more.  Plus daily worship experiences, classes and seminars, good 
food, fellowship and fun.  There is a concert of the week’s work to 
which everyone is invited on Friday morning, June 15 at 10:30.  
(arrive by 10:15).  We will return on Friday about 3:30.  Be in prayer 
for the following:  Stephanie Carson, Tom, Cindy and Christopher 
Huffman, Tracey, James, Kathryn and Sarah Birch, Dick Casper, 
Emily, Dylan and Claire Cantin, Elaine Cornillaud, Susan Curry, 
Fred Drew, Peter and Susan Gajentan, Dale Goodman, Marti Huff, 
Barb Jordan, Vickie Mills, Barbara Washburn, Joe and Mary Ellen 
Ziegler, Tanya, Kaleb and Brianna Adkisson, Kylie Torres, Vanessa 
Celotto, Sarah Flaherty, Rachel Gangelhoff, Hannah Gipson, David 
Hamilton, Eli and Isaac Jeffre, Mitchell Johnston, Jarrett Mattson, 
Aidan McDermott, Matthew Nigels, Lindsey Peterson, Delaney and 
Jacob Pope, Drew Strelcheck, Heather Wood, Joyce and Sarah 
Worley, Jeffrey and Olivia Wulf.    

Upcoming 6th Graders 
 5th grade small group #2 June 20th from 5:00-6:00 P.M. 
 Ice Cream Soda mixer June 20th from 6:00-7:00 P.M. 
 
These events are for youth leaving the 5th grade and entering 
the 6th grade. If you’d like more information, please contact 
Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 

Children’s Ministry 
We had a wonderful week at VBS! The church was filled with 
130 kids who learned about how Jesus recues us and loves us. 
We could not have had a great week if it wasn’t for all the amaz-
ing volunteers and youth. We had 30 adults helping through the 
week and 24 youth that guided the kids around their island ad-
venture. We are VERY blessed here at Northwood with all the 
items donated and  time spent helping! Thank you all! 

 
Children’s Summer Sunday School 

During the summer months we group the classes into 2 groups; 
3yrs – 1st grade in room 3 and 2nd grade – 5th grade in room 
4.  Children 1st – 5th will start off in the sanctuary in the first 2 
pews on the praise band side, after the joys and concerns the 
children will go to their Sunday school class for their lesson.  

Young Adult Ministry 
Upcoming Events: Busch Gardens, June 21st at 8:30 A.M. 
 
The Young Adult Ministry is for anyone between the ages of 18 
and 25. If you’d like more information, please contact Vanessa 
Celotto at  youthdirector@northwoodpc.org .  Thanks! 
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